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13 March 2017

To whom it may concern
I hereby confirm that I have proofread Trend analysis of first year student experience (FYE) in university by Liile Lerato Lekena (from the Tshwane University of Technology) and Anass Bayaga (from the University of Zululand).
This proofreading is done in a systematic way using the Windows “Tracking” system to enable the author to accept or decline suggested corrections which indicate spelling, grammatical, syntactical, referential, spatial or typographical errors within the text. The author is responsible to use her/his own judgment when making the suggested changes if she/he feels the intended meaning has been compromised.
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Lauren Wainwright 
B.A. Languages and Literature
Academic Editor
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